
MARCH MEETING 2019

Meeting was called to order at 2:25 P.M. by Pat

Bob Sabino led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Pat thanked Bill and Martha Downing for hosting the meeting.

Meeting was turned over to the secretary Toni Sabino, vice President Arlene Kubat was 
not present.

Toni mentioned the March birthdays and anniversaries. 

Pat told everyone about Joannes blood pressure episode, she is doing much better but 
lets keep her in our prayers

Joanne explained what voting for the Retro Birds would mean to C.T.C.I, what changes 
would have to happen, the extra expenses that will occur.

MINUTES

Toni read the February meeting minutes

TREASURY REPORT:

Steve Handy was not present but Pat said the opening balance of the account was 
7,934.00, closing balance is 7,980.32

NEWSLETTER

Paul Schroll is working on getting the new one out so if anybody has anything they want 
in it please send to Paul this week.



MEMBERSHIP

Paul Adamoff stated that Lois and Dave who was present at last months meeting are 
very interested in joining.  Joanne mentioned that we lost four members this year.

CONVENTION

At this time 2 cars will be driving to Flagstaff Arizona

BADGE FINES

It was asked to please pay your dollar fine if you forgot your badge

HAROLDS

Toni said the count needs to be in by the end of the week so please let her know by end 
of meeting so that she can call Harolds and give them the final count.

SPRING CRUISE

Mike Parillo will host the cruise which will take place on Sunday April 28th.  Cruise will 
start at 8:30 A.M. were we will meet at Delizas then take a nice scenic ride to the 
Basilica by Branch Brook Park, we will take a tour with a guide through the Basilica then 
drive through the park and hopefully see the cherry blossoms, from there we will go 
have lunch at Mcloons.

Paul Schroll spoke about the 50’s dance his other club is holding

Lorraine Cirinelli spoke about the dinner show at the Brownstone in June, she 
mentioned the tickets are going fast.

Bill Downing mentioned a car show that will be held at Mt Tabor on 6/1 honoring Mt 
Tabors 150th birthday.

C.T.C.I. building in California might be sold and headquarters will be moved to a smaller 
building.

Joe Kubat asked about new jackets, Joanne said it is hard to get the 55 T Bird picture to 
put o the jacket.

50/50 was won by Martha Downing in the amount of $55, Joe Kubat won the 57 T Bird 
glass block that Bill Downing donated.

The next meeting will be on 4/14 at Courtyard by Marriott in Lyndhurst.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:22 P.M.




